

The Wembley Schools Federation

Lyon Park Primary School

Vincent Road, Wembley, Middlesex, HA0 4HH Executive Headteacher: Mr R Fenton

Headteacher: Ms T Bhambra Chair of Governors: Mrs I Yarde

Friday 6th October 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

Banji Alexander – as seen on Britain's Got Talent will be in school on Monday 9th October 2023!

Banji will be signing books after school, if children have pre-ordered a book then they will be able to pick it up from the dining hall at the end of the day.

If you have not yet ordered a book and would like one then you can still purchase one after school on the day.



Banji likes to wear fancy hats and footwear so in celebration of his visit, all **children can wear a fancy hat and shoes** to school on **Monday**. Please ensure that children wear sensible shoes only, no heels!





Best wishes,

Miss Colgan Assistant Headteacher







